

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

February 6, 2017

TO:

Ruth V. Watkins, Sr. Vice President for Academic Affairs

FROM:

Erik Brunvand, University Teaching Committee Chair

RE:

John R. Park Teaching Fellowship

The University Teaching Committee recommends that the following faculty member be awarded the John R. Park Teaching Fellowship for 2017:

Maximilian Werner, Assistant Professor (Lecturer)
Department of Writing and Rhetoric Studies

The John R. Park Teaching Fellowship is awarded to faculty who will undertake one semester activity studying at a site outside the state of Utah with the purpose of enlarging and enriching the person's teaching role.

Please forward the selection of Professor Werner to the Academic Senate and the Board of Trustees for their approval.

EB/kh

Approved:	
nowwing	2-7-17
Ruth V. Watkins	Date